

6 September 2021

Dear Parents/Caregivers and Whānau

I am sure you will have heard the good news that all of New Zealand outside of Auckland will be heading to Level 2 (or should we say Delta Level 2) on Wednesday this week. Schools will be re-opening on Thursday. Tomorrow Senior staff at Kirkwood will be meeting virtually to ensure we are ready for the return of our students. I will be writing to you after this meeting and after receiving more information from the Ministry of Education. We all look forward to re-starting our term in a safe and well managed way.

More to come tomorrow.

Best wishes.

Phil Tappenden Principal